FRES & LCS WEEKLY NEWSLETTER JAN



JANUARY 26, 2024

THIS WEEK AT RES Last Friday, the 5th Graders took a **field trip** to the Boston Museum of Science. Students applied their knowledge from their science lessons to items they explored throughout the museum. 5th Graders were also treated to a video in the planetarium which correlates to their space lesson.

On Tuesday, Recycled Percussion joined us in the gymnasium to celebrate the end of the second quarter. This was another way of expressing our gratitude to all the students who show up each day prepared to learn and ready to kick off the third quarter.

Wednesday, students were able to get outside and play in the snow. We kindly remind parents/guardians in order to play in the snow, "students need to be dressed from head-to-toe".

You should have received your child's report card this afternoon. If you have any question please reach out to your child's homeroom teacher.











5th Grade Field Trip to Boston Museum of Science.







What a week we have had here at LCS!!!! Ms. Rourke's Class learned about gentoo penguins and learned snowglobe addition! Mrs. MacPherson's also began learning addition and started writing stories! Ms. DiFilippo's Class worked hard on rhyming words and addition to 5!!! Finally, we had so much fun watching Recycled Percussion perform - it was a blast!!! Just a reminder there will be no school on Monday February 5th. It's a teacher workshop day.





Thank you Recycled Percussion



Upcoming

- Feb. 5th No School/Teacher Workshop
- Feb. 14th Valentines Day
- Feb. 19th Presidents Day
- Feb. 26-March 1st Winter Break